Great Crosby Catholic Primary School

The Northern Road, Crosby L23 2RQ



Telephone: 0151-924-8661 Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk

Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com

Twitter: @GreatCrosby Instagram: great.crosby.catholic.primary Absence Reporting: Use the School Gateway App or text 0151 329 3818

This Week

Reception have been learning how to clean their teeth and keep their mouths healthy. There was a Phonics meeting for Y1 parents/carers on Wednesday. The slides can be found on our Parents/Carers > PT Evenings & Information page. Year 3 have been handling stone age artefacts.

Well done to our girls netball team who won 4-1 in their match versus St William of York. Our girls football team played brilliantly against St Nicholas's. The final score was 0-2. In today's assembly Miss Sharrock introduced the Sports for Champions sponsored event for the week beginning 20th May, when we will have a Paralympic or Olympic athlete visiting us and will take part in a variety of sports. We are hoping to raise money to improve the outdoor provision for all our pupils.

Next week

Thursday is Ascension Day. Fr John will celebrate Mass in school for Years 3 to 6. Year 2 have their 'Skip for the Trip' event on Friday.

Wednesday Word

Please take some time to read the Wednesday Word on our Community > Gt Crosby Catholic Life page. This week's word is 'Love'.

https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/gt-crosby-catholic-life

Pope Francis's Monthly Prayer Intention - May 2024

Pope Francis's monthly prayer intention for May is for the formation of men and women religious, and seminarians.

Let us pray that men and women religious, and seminarians, grow in their own vocational journey through human, pastoral, spiritual and community formation, that leads them to be credible witnesses of the Gospel.

Pope Francis – May 2024

We are blessed that Cardinal Vincent Nichols, Archbishop of Westminster and the head of the Catholic Church in England and Wales was a pupil at our school. Find out more at https://www.popesprayer.va/may-prayer-intention-2024/

Being Green Tip

Following on from the 'Breathe Better Air' video that our Year 5 children Louis and Rosie appeared in, if you are only going a short journey, try walking instead of driving. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PxARb8NO0j8



3rd May 2024

Mass Times

Regular Sunday Mass times for our churches are: St Helen's: Sunday 10am Ss Peter & Paul Sat 5.45pm, Sun 10.30am St Joseph's Sat 6.30pm, Sun 11.15am

Diary Dates

May

Mon 6th – Bank holiday – school closed
Tue 7th – 9.05am
3C Rejoice
Wed 8th – 9.05am
2E Rejoice
Mon 13th to Thu 16th –
Y6 SATs Week
Tue 21st – 9.05am –
RF Rejoice
Fri 24th – Wear a Kit for
Jack Day
Mon 27th – 31st – Half Term
Holiday

June

Tue 11th - 9.05am – 3B Rejoice Wed 12th - 9.05am – 5E Rejoice Thu 13th - 9.05am – 6T Rejoice Thu 20th – Y2 Trip to Chester Zoo

July

Sun 14th - Sacred Heart 5k Fun Run in memory of Isabel Morison

CAFOD Sudan Emergency Appeal

CAFOD have highlighted the desperate plight of people in Sudan following a year of conflict which has forced millions of people to flee their homes and they now face another crisis – hunger. If you would like to find out more and make a donation please visit https://cafod.org.uk/give/donate-to-emergencies/sudan-crisis-appeal

Culture Liverpool – Eurovision – The Return!

Lots of our children and families enjoyed the events around Eurovision in Liverpool last May. Culture Liverpool have several family events in the city centre on Sat 11th May, the day of this year's final. Please visit https://www.cultureliverpool.co.uk/liverpool-loves-eurovision/ for information.

Sefton Girls U11 Football Team

Congratulations to Aoibhean in Year 5 who plays for Sefton under-11s girls football team. She played at Goodison Park yesterday in the Merseyside County Schools cup-winning team.

Parking

Please remember to park respectfully and courteously outside our neighbours' houses without blocking their driveways. They are likely to call the police if there is an issue. Thank you.

Fundraising

This week's Year 5 fundraisers are Nancy, Sophie, Evie and Niamh who raised £99.11 for Cancer Research by dancing and setting up a pop-up stall. Felicity, Belle and Khasie from Year 4 held a 'Design a doughnut' competition raising £7.50 for Jospice. Also from Year 4, Jasmine, Sofia and Rose raised £4 for Alder Hey. Well done and thank you to everyone.

Attachments

All previous attachments are on our Parents/Carers > Letters page https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/letters